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I have been doing Home Health Physical Therapist Assistant work for about 23 years 

and at this time pay per visit is NOT worth the time driving, mileage and then not 

being able to spend quality time with patients it would be quantity and I am proud to 

be a quality driven  therapist and with pay per visit again long days, no breaks and 

car driven lunches .  I vote in favor of this bill 

 


